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This week the children have been reading ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and 
what an exciting week we have had.  As well as showing us the      
fantastic homework creations the children have been busy: 

 Rescuing the sea animals from all of the waste and rubbish in 
the water. 

 Fishing in the tank and identifying the numbers on each fish. 

 Using collage materials to decorate their own beautiful rainbow 
fish. 

 Talking about the features of lots of sea creatures.               
Can anyone remember the creature with 8 tentacles or 5 points? 

 

Next week we will be reading the story ‘Funny Bones’ and thinking 
about our bodies.  For your homework you could: 

 Draw a picture of yourself and label the parts of your body that 
you know. 

 The characters in Funny Bones are skeletons, maybe you could 
draw a picture of a skeleton in your homework book. 

 You could draw pictures of some of the foods that we eat to 
make our bones strong. 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

We look forward to another fantastic week in foundation one. 

Mrs Heaton and Mrs Edwards 


